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No. NEPRAJTRF-100/IPI/2036-2038 
February 12, 2016 

Subject: Approval of Extension of Tariff effective from l't  January 2015 to 
31't  December 2015 in Contract dated 6111  November 2002 between NTDC 
and TAVANIR, Iran for Supply of 74 MW 

Dear Sir, 

In continuation of this office letter No. NEPRA/TRF-100/IPI/7590-7592 dated August 22, 
2011 whereby Decision of the Authority with respect to Import of Power from Iran First Amended 
Restated Contract with Tavanir was sent to the Federal Government for notification in the official 
Gazette. 

2. Please find enclosed herewith the subject Approval of the Authority (01 page) with 
respect to extension of tariff effective from in  January 2015 to 31n  December 2015 in Contract 
dated 6th  November 2002 between NTDC ends  TAVANIR, Iran for supply of 74 MW through 
approving the amendment No. 3 submitted by NTDC. 

3. The decision is being intimated to the Federal Government for the purpose of notification 
in the official Gazette pursuant to Section 31(4) of the Regulation 	Generation, Transmission 
and Distribution of Electric Power Act (XL of 1997). 

End: As above 111121 f 6 

   

( Iftikhar Ali Khan ) 

Secretary 
Ministry of Water & Power 
`A' Block, Pak Secretariat 
Islamabad 

CC: 	1. 	Secretary, Cabinet Division, Calinet Secretariat, Islamabad. 

	

2. 	Secretary, Ministry of Finance, `Q' Block, Pak Secretariat, Islamabad. 



(Syed 

it  WI'  
(Khawaja Muhammad Naeem) 

Member 

(Himayat Ullah Than) 
Member 

Tariq Saddozai 
Chairman 

11(1.21 	
Approval of the Authority with respect to Extension of Tortff 	N7DC & TAVANIR 

&Drove! of Extension of Tariff effective from 1' Ianuary 2015 to 31■ December 2015 in Contract 
dated ea November 2002 between NTDC and TAVANIR.. Iran for Supply of 74 MW 

1. National Transmission and Despatch Company (NTDC) vide letter dated 05-10-2015 
submitted that the NEPRA approved the amendment No. 2 in the contract between 
NTDC and TAVANIR vide letter dated 22.8.2011. The further extension was approved by 
NEPRA on lea November 2014 from 31• January 2014 to 31■ December 2014. According 
to NTDC, this approved tariff expired on 31" December 2014 but has now been extended 
for one more year (upto 31st December 2015) by mutual agreement with TAVANIR, Iran 
through Amendment No. 3. NTDC also provided the copy of the Board of Directors dated 
26-5-2015 and approval of ECC of the Cabinet dated 3-9-2015 for extension in the tariff 
for one year. 

2. The Authority considered the request submitted by NTDC. Since NTDC's request does not 
require any change / modification in the NEPRA allowed tariff and terms and conditions 
dated 22.8.2011, the Authority has therefore decided to accord approval in extension of 
the allowed tariff from la January 2015 to 31" December 2015 through approving the 
amendment No. 3 submitted by NTDC. 

AUTHORITY 

	Iv>1.07,41, 
(Major (R) Platoon Rashid) 	I  

Vice Chairman 
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